We are now teaching the new statutory Relationships & Sex Education programme of study in line with Government and
Diocese guidance.

The healthy families team are booked to come into school in the Spring term to deliver the puberty element of the
programme to our upper junior children.

If any parent is worried or has questions about our RSE programme and how it is implemented please do not hesitate to
email me on head@horwichparish.net and a member of our school leadership team will be available to talk to you
confidentially.

Very soon we will be uploading onto the website a list of resources for parents to use to support discussions and
conversations at home.

We can also signpost parents to our school nurse so please do get in touch if you would like some advice.

If you wish to withdraw your child from our RSE lessons please complete the withdrawal letter from the website and return
it to school addressed to myself.

Mrs Mills
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